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Peace of Mind
Sickness and Temporary Disability Income Benefits

The first COVID-19 infection in South Africa was diagnosed in early March 
2020 in Kwazulu-Natal.  Since then the pandemic has spread throughout 
South Africa despite the hard lockdown imposed at the end of March.

At the time of writing, more than 100 000 people have contracted the virus 
and approximately 2000 deaths have been recorded in South Africa.

Anyone contracting the virus will, at best, be confined to their home for a 
period of at least 14 days or could be hospitalized for an extended period.  
Either way, your income could be severely impacted.

Depending on your Sickness and Temporary Disability Income cover you 
currently have, you may or may not be covered by your existing policy for 
the period you are unable to work.

Please contact us -

 Should you wish to check if you are covered by your current policy, or
 you wish to increase your current Sickness and Temporary Disability 

Income cover, or
 wish to apply for Sickness and Temporary Disability Income cover.

May you and your family stay healthy and safe!

Charles Gurland  Gil Gorgulho 
charles@gurland.co.za  gil.gorgulho@crowe.za.com
082 783 3689   083 414 6902
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